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A Visit from the Senator
April 5    U.S. Senator James Lankford spent 
the day in Muskogee, meeting with various 
constituent groups such as churches and 
local businesses, including Advantage 
Controls. Advantage was honored to host 
Lankford as he spent some of his afternoon 
touring the buildings and offered a Q&A 
session with team members. Topics 
included questions about prescription 
drugs, retirement plans, and immigration.

May 8    Advantage President 
Jeff O’Neal stands with Keri 
Green, a teacher at Tony Goetz 
Elementary. Green was able to 
receive a grant sponsored by 
Advantage Controls for STEM 
Bins for her classroom. 

“Act like the person 
you want to become.”

- Anonymous

  BIRTHDAYS
JUNE
6    Kyle Martin
13   Monica Smith
14   Dason Morgan
14   Roy McCaslin
27   Kimberly O’Keefe
29   Jerry Morris

JULY
6    Todd thomas
7    Amanda Carter
10   Winston Sallee
12   Jeff O’Neal
13   Eugenia Colina
14   Shirley Casey
17   Tyler Morris
18   Melissa Tingel
28   Tyjuan Walker
31   Susan Martin

AUGUST
1    Sheena Pound
4    Jon Shaw
7    Jennifer Hall
11   Kevin O’Keefe
13   Andrai Hill
13   Chris Liebig
14   Cathy Howard
14   Kyla Hinkle
18   Alan Murphy
19   Tracy Harris
21   Matt Allen
22   Jacob Potter
25   Melissa Harris
25   Riley Rowland
26   V. Reynolds
29   Dustin Frazier
31   Matt Fritz
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April 5    Advantage team members wore blue 
in acknowledgment of April being Child Abuse 
Prevention & Awareness month. This time is used to 
promote awareness for families and communities to 
work together to prevent child abuse and neglect.

April 27    The Muskogee County Health Department 
visited Advantage Controls during the month of April to 
administer the first and second doses of the COVID-19 
Pfizer vaccine to any team members who signed up and 
were eligible. 

ATTENTION! 
Do you have an idea for an article?
We are in need of contributing journalists and photographers!
Send stories & photos to: 
Danielle.Dezso@advantagecontrols.com

March 24    Advantage team members Tyjuan Walker, 
Dustin Frazier, and Dason Morgan completed the ICTC 
Supervisory Academy, a 40-hour training course designed 
to bolster their leadership skills. Led by Phyllis Spriggs, 
this program covered topics like Personality Assessment, 
Communication Strategies, Conflict Resolution, Stress 
Management, and much more. The ICTC Business and 
Industry Services team was delighted to help provide the 
skills necessary to these graduates’ and future leaders’ 
success.
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